
From: Amardip Healy AHealy@epsom-ewell.gov.uk
Subject: Parking in front of Derby Arms

Date: 22 June 2018 at 12:20
To: ewd@craddocks.co.uk
Cc: Liz Frost LFrost@epsom-ewell.gov.uk, Kathryn Beldon KBeldon@epsom-ewell.gov.uk

Dear Mr Craddock
 
Thank you for your letter of the 22nd June to Councillor Frost, in her capacity as Chair
of the Conservators.  Your letter has been passed to me for response.
 
As you will appreciate the matter of parking has been the subject of several reports to
the Conservators, lengthy discussions at the Conservators meetings as well as a
consultation exercise.  The Conservators have now made a decision to grant
conditional consent for one year.  This should allow parties to consider how matters
progress and operate in practice.  As stated at the meeting a report will be bought
back to Conservators on the operation of the conditional consent.
 
 
Kind regards
 
Mrs Amardip Healy
Chief Legal Officer
 
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council
Town Hall
The Parade
Epsom  KT18 5BY
 
 
Tel: 01372-732148
Email: Ahealy@epsom-ewell.gov.uk
Website: www.epsom-ewell.gov.uk
 
From: Hugh Craddock (BHS/EWD) [mailto:ewd@craddocks.co.uk] 
Sent: 22 June 2018 08:53
To: Liz Frost
Subject: Parking in front of Derby Arms
 
Dear Liz
 
I attended the meeting of the conservators on Monday, and read with interest the report to
the board on parking in front of the Derby Arms.
 
I attach a letter which explains our concerns.  I would be grateful if you would consider
our comments and let me have a reply in due course.  I quite understand that you will
wish to discuss with officers.
 
regards
 
Hugh
 
 
 
Hugh Craddock
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